
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT 
       JOYCE N. SAYAMA 
       ACTING COMMUNICATIONS MANAGER 
17 JUNE 2022      PHONE NO.:  (671) 648-3226 
 

 
GPWA FADIAN LOCATION DRIVE-THRU PAYMENT WINDOW    

 

The GPWA customer drive-thru payment window at the GPWA Fadian location/Gloria B. Nelson Public 

Service Building, 688 Route 15, Fadian Mangiao. Will be closed today Friday, June 17, 2022.    

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience. Thank you.  
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